
Dear Senior Parents, 

As we approach the end of your child’s high school career, | would like to thank you for all the 

support you have given the CLASS OF 2024 during the past four years. Watching this talented group 

of young people develop and mature has been a privilege and an honor. Our entire school 

community commends you for all the help with special events and fundraising. At this time, | would 

like to announce the upcoming senior events: 

Now through Wednesday, May 1st — SENIOR T-SHIRT SALES. See enclosed flyer for QR code to 

order. 

Monday, May 6 — SENIOR PARENTS NIGHT. This event begins at 7:00pm and is held in the high 

school auditorium. Mrs. Grimaldi and Mrs. Kaplan will discuss senior activities, graduation, and the 

end of the high school experience. 

Thursday, May 30 ~ SENIOR BANQUET. The banquet will be held at the Embassy Suites in Berkeley 

Heights from 7:00pm to 11:00pm. This event will include dinner, dancing and entertainment and is 

for seniors only. No outside guests or underclass dates are permitted. 

SENIOR BANQUET TICKETS will be sold during the following days and times: 

Friday, May 10, Monday, May 13 & Tuesday, May 14 before school at 7:15, and during 1st lunch 

outside the Cafeteria. 

Monday, June 10 — FIRST GRADUATION PRACTICE. This practice begins promptly at 1:30pm and will 

be held in the high school auditorium. Caps and gowns will be distributed and any student 

deficiencies will be addressed. 

Monday, June 17 —- SECOND GRADUATION PRACTICE. This practice begins at 1:30pm and will be 

held in the high school auditorium. 

Tuesday, June 18 — THIRD GRADUATION PRACTICE. This practice begins at 8:00am and will be held 

at Investors Bank Field at Tatlock Park. 

This year’s graduation will be held on Tuesday, June 18. Graduation practices are mandatory. If a 

student needs to miss a graduation practice for any reason, prior approval must be obtained from 

Mrs. Grimaldi. 

| have enjoyed working with your sons and daughters during the past four years. | wish them 

nothing but success and happiness in all their future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Sunita Viswanath 

Advisor to the Class of 2024


